
From: registrar 

To: 

Subject: HPE 01: FW: EB-2018-0205, Letter of Comment 

Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 1:06:28 PM 

From: Sylvia Purdon 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 9:52 AM 

To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; 

Subject: EB2018-0205 

COMMENT 

> 

Early in the announcements about the almagamation of Union Gas and Enbridge Gas there 
was talk of a rebate plan as paii of this new development. 

We see no mention of such a plan in the notice to customers in the Muskoka Region 
newspaper ofFebrna1y 28, 2019. 

I am interested in seeing that a rebate plan is included in this project. I also would like to have 
notice of the date, time, and place of any scheduled heai·ing. 

Yours sincerely, 




